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Crab Hill, Ravensbourne Avenue, Ravensmead Road, Beckenham.   
 
Dear Resident,  
 
CRAB HILL AND RAVENSBOURNE AVENUE PARKING REVIEW 
 
We are writing to seek your views on the Council’s proposals to resolve traffic and parking 
issues on Crab Hill and Ravensbourne Avenue, as highlighted by the Ravensbourne 
Valley Preservation Society during a meeting held with Bromley Council officers on the 
18th of January 2019. During this meeting, the main issues raised were parking congestion 
on Ravensbourne Avenue, speeding on Crab Hill and turning movement at the junctions in 
the area. As a result, we are now proposing the following measures and also shown on 
the attached plan (13001-01). 
 

 Conversion of existing Paid Bays to Free Bays on Crab hill. 

 Removal of existing bays close to junctions on Crab Hill and Ravensbourne 
Avenue.  

 Conversion of existing bays to Pay by Phone Bays on Ravensbourne Avenue.  

 Proposal of single / double yellow lines and white bar marking on Ravensbourne 
Avenue.  

 Proposal of single / double yellow lines on Ravensmead Road. 
 
These proposals are in response to complaints about traffic congestion, turning 
movements and parking issues in Crab Hill, Ravensbourne Avenue and Ravensmead 
Road.  
 
If you have any comments regarding these proposals, please send them in writing to 
reach me within 21 days of the date of this letter using the postal or email address at the 
top of the letter.  
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
Buki Sobanjo 
 
Traffic and Parking Manager  
 

 

 Date: 06/01/2020 
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